
1

Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 2:55 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: please oppose the Orr Block zoning change

 
 
From: Bill Blanchfield [mailto:billblanchfield56@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 2:51 PM 
To: Setti D. Warren; David A. Olson 
Subject: please oppose the Orr Block zoning change 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I hope that you and the city of Newton will oppose the request to change the zoning at the Orr Block 
development. I hope that you resist the strong attraction of the additional tax revenues related to this 
project and will continue as champions of the people of this city. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bill Blanchfield 
9 Mosman Street 
 
 
“The more successfully a city mingles everyday diversity of uses and users in its everyday streets. ”  
― Jane Jacobs, The Death and Life of Great American Cities 
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